
North Knox School Corporation Accessibility Statement 

North Knox School Corporation​ ​strives to ensure that its services, educational materials, 
information, and methods are accessible to ALL students. North Knox School 
Corporation​ ​invests a significant amount of resources to help ensure that it’s curricular 
materials, strategies, and websites are accessible for all students and families, with the 
strong underlying belief that every person has the right to pursue a free and appropriate 
public education with as much independence, dignity, equity, comfort and equivalent 
ease of use as possible. 

North Knox School Corporation​ ​continues its efforts to maintain and improve the 
accessibility of all services in the belief that it is our collective moral obligation to allow 
seamless, accessible and unhindered use by all people. Despite our efforts, some 
content may not have yet been fully adapted to the strictest accessibility standards. This 
may be a result of not having found or identified the most appropriate solution, yet. 

If you are experiencing difficulty with any content, materials, or websites in the North 
Knox School Corporation,​ ​or you require assistance with any part of our services, please 
contact us during normal business hours as detailed below and we will be happy to 
assist. 


